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Hi Charnelle,
 
Sorry for the delay in getting back to you. Ms. Moermond has approved your new work plan. She will
put this on the Council agenda on June 23, 2021. That is an additional 2 weeks longer than your
anticipated finish time in your plan, and will expect all permits to be finaled/closed by that time.
 

If you will wish to testify directly to Council on 6/23 let me know by noon on the 23rd. Let me know if
you have any questions.
 
Thank you!
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 612-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Charnelle Mays <charnellemays@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 8:16 PM
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: !34 Elizabeth Street Work Plan
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.
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